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Upcoming Meetings: 
 

Saturday, April 8, 6:30pm- Joint SBYC/AYC Meeting 
 

All Sailors’ Pre-Season Dinner Meeting will be held on Saturday, April 8, 
6:30 PM in the AYC Ballroom.   This event is for ALL sailors and will be an 
opportunity to bring together the AYC sailors and SBYC sailors for a time 
of camaraderie, fellowship and discussion regarding both Clubs' plans for 
the 2017 season.  

 
If you know someone who might be interested in sailing on Atwood – 
bring them along and introduce them to sailing at AYC.   

 
To make your reservations, please call the AYC Club Manager at 330-735-
2135.  We will be ordering dinner from the Club’s menu. (Reservations 
requested to estimate seating requirements) 

 
 

Saturday, April 29, 10:30am- Rescheduled SBYC March Meeting 
 

The US Army Corps of Engineers will host a tour of the Atwood Dam at 
10:30 am. Parking will be at the ranger station across the street from the 
dam on Rt. 212. No cameras permitted during the inside tour. Directly 
after the tour we will have lunch and a brief meeting Lighthouse Bistro. If 
you can't make the tour, feel free to just join us for lunch!  
 
 

First SBYC Wednesday Racing Series Starts May 10th! 

Social Events 
 

May 27th Welcome Aboard Party 

June 10th Family Fun Day 

June 17th Atwood Cup Dinner 

July 1st Junior Sailing Fundraiser (AYC) 

August 12th Corn and Hot Dog Roast 

December 9th Christmas Party 
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